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As a resident of NSW beautiful Southern Highlands, I would like to register my opposition to the proposed 
Plasrefine development being considered for Moss Vale.  My home is in Moss Vale and I know the district well.  
My principal grounds for objection to the proposal are environmental and encompass what I believe is a grossly 
inappropriate use of local land.  

The detail: 

- The proposed development is close to existing homes and is of a scale which is vastly inappropriate for 
the locality.  

- The proposed traffic movements and site access will place critical burden on local roads 

- The material being processed (by as yet unknown processes) poses a danger to the local water which 
feeds eventually to Warragamba Dam and Sydney's water supply. (Nano plastics and PFSAS chemicals are an 
environment al nightmare already on the Blue Mountains LGA).   

- The prevailing winds in the are unusually strong and from the Southwest which will carry 
contaminants from the site across the townships of Moss Vale, Bowral and Mittagong.   

I strongly believe that this is simply the wrong site for this development. There are suitable and vastly more 
appropriate sites available in Albury and Parkes NSW.  I respectfully urge the Commission to consider rejecting 
the Moss Vale Plasrefine proposed development and recommending its relocation to a more suitable site. 
 

 




